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September 2021 
 
RE: Year 7 Parent Teacher Consultation Evening   
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Following my previous letter to the whole school I am writing to provide you with details of your child’s 
first Parent Teacher Consultation Evening of the year on Wednesday 20 October 3:00pm-6:00pm. 
 
We are immensely proud of the wonderful start that Year 7 have made and are delighted that we are 
able to now invite you into the Academy. We know that for many of you this might be the first time 
you are able to visit the Academy as we were unable to host an Open Evening when your child was in 
Year 6. 
 
There are three key parts to the first Parent Teacher Consultation Evening: 
 

1. Your child’s tutor will have data provided by all your child’s teachers and will be able to give 
an overview of their progress as well as details on how they have settled in. To book your 
appointments you will only require your child’s name and date of birth.  Please use the link 
below to book your 5-minute appointment with your child’s tutor. 
https://bourne.schoolcloud.co.uk  

 
2. Your child will then be able to take you on a tour of the Academy. This will give you a chance 

to see the Academy and, on your tour, class teachers will be available in their subject area 
should you have any subject specific questions. If your tutor appointment is at the end of the 
evening, please complete your tour before your appointment.  

 
3. The Senior Leadership team, Heads of House and our SENDCO will be available throughout 

the evening should you have any further queries.  

 
We aim to ensure that the evening is informative and provides you with first-hand experience of how 
your child has settled into life at the Academy.   
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the Academy on Wednesday 20 October. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 

Mr J Perkins 
Assistant Principal 
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